
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Naming and Numbering Proposal 

RE: Development located at the site known as 
No. 87 North Strand Road / Poplar Row, Dublin 3. 

 
 
Development Information: 
This is a mixed use development located at 87 North Strand Road / Poplar Row, Dublin 3 that 
will consist of 17 apartments and one retail unit. 
 
Address Proposal: 
The developer has requested that the residential development be addressed as “Numbers 1 
to 17 Annesley Court, Poplar Row” and the ground level retail unit being Unit A, 87 North 
Strand Road. 
 
Heritage Officer Report: 
The City Councils’ Heritage Officer has considered the proposed name and gives a 
recommendation than the name is appropriate.  
 

“I recommend approval of the proposed naming of this development, No. 1 – No. 17 Annesley 
Court, Poplar Row, as it reflects the name of Annesley Bridge which is located immediately to 
the east of the site.“ 
 

Irish Development Officer: 
The Irish Development Officer recommends “Cúirt Annesley” for the Irish translation of the 
residential units. 
 
Recommendation: 
The name for the residential units No. 1-17 Annesley Court, Poplar Row, Dublin 3 and 
commercial ground floor element of the development Unit A, 87 North Strand Road, Dublin 3 
are considered suitable and are recommended for adoption. 
 
 
Karl Mitchell 
Area Manager 
Central Area 
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